Timothy J. Sullivan, Chairman
Emest Pettiford, Vice Chairman
David Teixeira, Treasurer

Carol Roberts, Assistant Treasurer
Janet Trask, Member

Thomas G. Thibeault, Executive Director

Creating Windows of
Opportunity

Dear Participant

The Brockton Housing Authority has scheduled a meeting to get your input

on innovations we are considering to implement pursuing our MTW status.

We are looking to have flexibility on Payment Standards and the ability to

make vacancy payments to Landlords.

The meeting will be held at 1090 Main Street on June 28, 2022 at 2:00PM.

You are welcome to attend.

1090 Main Street — PO Box 7070 — Brockton, MA 02303-7070 - 508-427-9147 — FAX 508-588-8271- TTY 800-439-2370
www. brocktonhousingauthority.com
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Creating Windows of
Opportunity

Dear Landlord

The Brockton Housing Authority has scheduled a meeting to get your input

on innovations we are considering to implement pursuing our MTW status.

We are looking to have flexibility on Payment Standards and the ability to

make vacancy payments to Landlords.

The meeting will be held at 1090 Main Street on June 27, 2022 at 2:00PM.

You are welcome to attend.

1090 Main Street — PO Box 7070 - Brockton, MA 02303-7070 - 508-427-9147 — FAX 508-588-8271— TTY 800-439-2370
www.brocktonhousingauthority.com




Timothy J. Sullivan, Chairman
Ernest Pettiford, Vice Chairman
Carol Roberts, Treasurer
Janet Trask, Member

Thomas G. Thibeauit, Executive Director

Creating Windows of
Opportunity

July 19, 2023

Dear Voucher Participant

The Brockton Housing Authority has scheduled a meeting to get your input
on innovations we are considering implementing because of our MTW
status. We are looking to use our financial flexibility to develop or redevelop
public housing and/or affordable housing units. We are also considering
developing a fund to make security deposits for first time voucher holders. It

is our belief that these innovations will make it easier to find an apartment.

The meeting will be held at 1090 Main Street on July 28, 2023 at 2:00 PM.

You are welcome to attend.

1090 Main Street — PO Box 7070 — Brockton, MA 02303-7070 - 508-427-9147 — FAX 508-588-8271— TTY 800-439-2370
www.brocktonhousingauthority.com
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Creating Windows of
Opportunity

July 19, 2023

Dear Landlord

The Brockton Housing Authority has scheduled a meeting to get your input
on innovations we are considering implementing because of our MTW
status. We are looking to use our financial flexibility to develop or redevelop
public housing and/or affordable housing units. We are also considering

developing a fund to make security deposits for first time voucher holders.

The meeting will be held at 1090 Main Street on July 28, 2023 at 9:00 AM.

You are welcome to attend.

1090 Main Street — PO Box 7070 —~ Brockton, MA 02303-7070 - 508-427-9147 — FAX 508-588-8271- TTY 800-439-2370
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